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Baking
In the senior room

we made apple and cinnamon
muffins.They were the best!

Art
In the  junior room they did

Kadinsky art. They did it with
water colours and twistables. They

look great.



Mock Election
We held a mock election in school.
The parties were Purrfect pets, No

Homework, Extra Exercise and
Short ‘n’ Sweet. The winners were
No Homework and Purrfect Pets.

Poetry
1st to 6th class did a creative

poetry workshop with a woman
called Eileen. She talked about

the 5 senses. We are still working
on the poem. 

Science Week
The senior room went to the

Presentation  secondary
school to see a science
show. It was all about

dragons. We had a great
time. 


